
SAC Minutes 

April 4, 2017 

SAC balance is 4,658.23 

 

Members in attendance: Molly Jackson, Kathleen Hunting, Amber Messer, Ashley Foley, Kirby Quam, Cindy 

Smeland, Shelly Erb, Linda Villadongia, Amber Noseworthy, Matt Mittelstadt, Amy Mittelstadt, Sue Grasso, 

Sheila Lawshe, Tina Waldrop, Rebecca Keffer, Sheila Veatch, Melissa Kurdyla, Carlin Williams, Dr. Steven 

Dingfelder, Janice Jones 

Meeting called to order: 5:32 meeting called to order by Amber Noseworthy 1st and Shelly Erb 2nd  

Approval of March minutes: Minutes will be approved through email.  

Review School Needs Assessment Survey: Mrs. Hunting went over the results of the staff school survey. Mrs. 

Hunting went over the school needs assessment parent survey. The results showed that parents are interested in 

learning more about math. Some positives from the survey showed that the use of planners is beneficial and 

parents are attending parent/teacher conferences. The Second grade team held a math night and reviewed all the 

different strategies for adding and subtracting.  

 Results of School Recognition Funds:  Mrs. Hunting reviewed the ballot for School Recognition Funds. The 

teachers voted for option one. Mrs. Hunting made a motion, Sheila Lawshe 1st, Sue Grasso 2nd, a vote followed 

all approved.  

Title One update: Administration/Title one is working on updating all Title one information in OneNote. The 

school did hire two tutors. They will be working with the iReady computer lab and help in Kindergarten.  

AVID update: AVID is in June, eleven teachers are going. Fifth graders went to Murray Middle School and 

were able to tour Flagler College.  

Principal comments: Volunteer reception is next week. We are also doing a volunteer reception here at 

Osceola. Volunteer breakfast is April 26th.  

 

Meeting called to close: 5:58 meeting called to a close Linda Villadongia 1st, Sheila Lawshe 2nd  

 

Next meeting date: May 2, 2017 at 5:30 

  

 


